
 

 

 

Dear Year 1, 

We are really missing being in school and seeing you each day and hope you have 

been enjoying the activities we have put on the school website. If you’d like you 

can share anything you’ve done at home to our Facebook and Twitter feeds – 

we’d love to see what you’ve been up to. 

If we were together in school, we would have been looking at a topic called 

Roots, Shoots and Welly Boots, exploring plants, the outdoors and reading books 

like The Gruffalo.  

Why not log onto the official Gruffalo website at www.gruffalo.com where you 

can read the book online and there are loads of fab activities that you can try. 

In fact, every Thursday at 4pm Julia Donaldson will be sharing some of her 

most-loved songs stories and poems on The Official Gruffalo Facebook Page. 

We have also been reading lots at different books at home, for example, Miss 

Byatt has been reading Kid Normal by Greg James and Chris Smith and Mrs 

Robinson recommends Gangsta Granny by David Walliams .  

Enjoy the sunshine outside while we can and take the opportunity to look at 

some plants in closer detail, perhaps you could draw your favourite plant or 

nature scene. Maybe you could draw a picture of the Gruffalo, purple prickles 

must be included!  

Stay safe and be well. 

Miss Byatt, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Young, Mrs Masri, Miss Whitten and Miss 

Condliffe 
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